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CHESS CLUB 
 
I am delighted that we are continuing the chess club at school next term, which 
will take place each Tuesday before school, starting at 8am and finishing at 
8.50am. The first lesson will be Tuesday 18th April 2023. The last lesson will be 
Tuesday 11th July. The club is open to all Year groups. 
 
The cost for the full term is £114.00 payable before the first lesson by bank 
transfer only.  
 
Chess develops a number of important skills in its students such as pattern 
recognition and memory, decision making, analytical ability, imagination and 
self-discipline, all of which can naturally help children in the academic arena. 
 
Congratulations to all our chess teams who have qualified for the National 
Schools Championships Semi-Final. We are now through to the top 60 schools in 
the country, both State Schools and Private Schools. 
 
You may pay by transfer to the following account: 
 
Name of account: Finchley Chess Moves 
Acc No: 60440205 
Sortcode: 20 91 79 
Ref: Child's name followed by MHS. 
 
Please note there is a limit of 24 children and children will be accepted on a first 
come first served basis. 
 
Please email me the details below to: johnfleetwoodj@aol.com 
 
Name of child 
Class 
Allergies/medication 
Two contact mobile numbers. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
John Fleetwood. (ECF Coach 2023). 
 


